## AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY WOMEN

# NORFOLK BRANCH BULLETIN

PRESIDENT: WILMA ROBINSON, 489-8438 EDITOR: WILMA ROBINSON, 489-8438

VOL. LXVII, No. 9 Norfolk, Virginia May 2017

#### MAY GENERAL MEETING

**Tuesday, May 9, 2017** 

## ALGONQUIN HOUSE PARTY ROOM

7 p.m.

**Speaker: Book Group** 

Topic: Synopsis of Books Read By the Book Group

Come and enjoy hearing about the books the Book Group read this year. Book Group members will give a synopsis of several of their favorite books. This is always one of our most enjoyable meetings so bring friends and family to enjoy the last general meeting of the year! This will be the last meeting for this year and we will install new officers at this time.

Chairman: Sandy Tabachnick Hostesses: Lee Barr, Carol Levitin

### **EVENING BOOK GROUP**

The evening book group meets on the third Tuesdays of each month. The next meeting will be Tuesday, May 16, at the Algonquin House Party Room, Sandy Tabachnick, hostess. The book will be "97 Orchard: An Edible History" by Jane Ziegleman. The June 20 meeting will be held at the Algonquin House. The book will be "Hillbilly Elegy" by J. D. Vance. Kathy Weaver will be the hostess at the Algonquin House.

## **IMPORTANT DATES**

Federal Lobby Day, May TBA General Meeting, May 9 AAUW Annual Convention, June 14-17 Washington, D.C.

### HIGHLIGHTS OF APRIL MEETING

Mary Lou and Helmut Speckheuer presented a beautiful program on Alaska: Glaziers, Eskimos, and Wild Flowers. We were so mesmerized by their amazing, gorgeous pictures they have promised to give us another program next year and tell us more about their fabulous trip.

#### 2016-2018 NORFOLK BRANCH OFFICERS

President	Wilma Robinson, 489-8438
Program Vice President	Cee Cee Tucker, 683-5210
Membership Vice Preside	ent Mary Lou Speckheuer,
	423-3266
Recording Secretary	Evelyn Robinson, 489-8438
<b>Corresponding Secretary</b>	Wilma Robinson, 489-8438
Treasurer	Marcie Kidd, 624-9605
Member-at-Large	Sally Sledge, 833-55

#### MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL

In addition to the two emails about voting for Virginia and National AAUW, we also received an email from <a href="Membershipinfo@aauw.org">Membershipinfo@aauw.org</a> with the subject: AAUW Renewal Notice. This makes renewing your membership extremely easy and fast!! Just click on the hyperlink with your credit card handy and fill in the blanks. In seconds you'll have renewed your membership and get a confirmation email! This will make it much easier for our treasurer, Marcie Kidd, also! You don't even have to write anything down ahead of time; it's all right there for you! If you don't want to use your credit card, follow the directions and send your check for \$72 to Marcie Kidd, 3039 Vendome Terrace, Norfolk, VA 23509.

#### **AAUW OF VIRGINIA ELECTION**

Please take a moment to vote for state officers by looking at the email sent to you yesterday, 4/13/17, from AAUW of Virginia. Write down your membership number and PIN first from your personalized email, then click on the hyperlink for <a href="www.aauw.org/va-vote">www.aauw.org/va-vote</a>, fill in the blanks and press "vote." Vote for the three officers and that's it!

#### **NATIONAL AAUW ELECTION**

You should have received your ballot for the AAUW National Election online April 17-18 for the AAUW National Election from Mark Hopkins, AAUW. You can refer to the Spring Outlook Magazine (which you probably got April 17 in the mail) for information to help you decide on the candidates to vote for and decisions about the other items on bylaws changes, etc. Your Member ID and PIN are included in your personalized email. Before you go to <a href="https://www.aauw.org">www.aauw.org</a> to vote, write both your numbers down, click to vote, then vote! It will only take a very few minutes!